OCTOBER 1, 2019

MEMORANDUM TO:

THROUGH:

THROUGH:

FROM:

SUBJECT:

HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL

BRYANT POWELL, CITY MANAGER

JENNIFER PENA, DEPUTY CITY CLERK

MAUREEN FREDRICKSON, OFFICE SUPPORT SPECIALIST

APPLICATION FOR EXTENSION OF PREMISES/PATIO PERMIT
FOR JAMES JOHNSON OF THE VFW #9399

An application for extension of premises/patio permit has been submitted by James Johnson of VFW
#9399 located at 133 N. Saguaro Drive, Apache Junction, AZ.

Correspondence related to inspections of the premises for safety and code compliant matters have
been received from the Planning & Zoning Division, Apache Junction Police Department, Building &
Safety Division, and the Superstition Fire & Medical District. These entities find compliance with the

inspection requirements.

1. The City Council will hold a public hearing on the matter. The applicant was notified by mail of the
meeting and requested to attend to address any questions the council may have.

2. The City Council will then make a recommendation of approval or denial to the Arizona State
Liguor Licenses and Control regarding the application.



